SUSPENSION

Erie County Legislature



92 Franklin St., 4th Floor Buffalo, NY 14202 **716/858-7500**

May 5, 2025

Attn: Ms. Olivia M. Owens Clerk – Erie County Legislature 92 Franklin Street, 4th Floor Buffalo, NY 14202

Dear Clerk Owens:

Please allow this letter to serve as compliance with the ethics law regarding relatives who hold governmental positions. The only relatives who are employed by governments of whom I am aware are:

- -My sister-in-law, Molly Kooshoian, who is a City of Buffalo crossing guard; and
- -My first cousin Amy Schmit, who is the Assistant Vice President/Chief of Staff for Research and Economic Development at the University of Buffalo; and
- -My first cousin Joseph Sclunit's wife, Kerry-Gould-Schmit, who is the Director of Planning, Capital Planning and Construction at the New York Public Library; and
- -My brother-in-law, Scott Barry, who is the Superintendent of Buildings for the Town of Tonawanda.

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Michael H. Kooshoian